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Mrs. Roslyn McIntyre 

271 Westleys Road, 

Bindera. NSW 2422 

7th October, 2016. 

Director — Resource Assessments Planning Service 

Department of Planning & Environment 

GPO Box 39, 

SYDNEY NSW 2001 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I oppose the ROCKY HILL COAL PROJECT — APPLICATION NO. SSD-5156. 
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The proposed ROCKY HILL COAL project is environmentally extremely irresponsible, is located far too 
close to the township of Gloucester, will seriously affect the tourism industry in the area, and have 

an adverse long term effect upon agriculture and the rural lifestyle in the region. 

The 'CLEAN/GREEN' reputation of this area to farmers, residents and tourists will, in the long term, 
be of far greater value to all than an open cut mine is ever going to be. 

SHORT TERM GAIN = LONG TERM PAIN !! In twenty years' time, we here in this area, will be left 
with the result of your wrong decision. 

I STRONGLY ADVISE THAT THE NSW GOVERNMENT DOES NOT APPROVE THIS MINE. 

Yours sincerely, 
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(Mrs.) Roslyn McIntyre. 

PCU067564PCU067564


